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Our news...
We have had a really positive
week in school. Children are
working hard to earn Dojo points in
class and around school. This year,
these are being given for: being
ambitious, being ready, being
resilient, being respectful and
being safe, silent & sensible.
Attendance last week was 91.6%.
Good attendance is 96% Well done
to 2B who had the best
attendance in school.

We have changed our timetables
slightly this year to include a ‘soft
start’ after lunch for all children.
This is a short session to help the
children feel ready for learning
after a busy lunchtime whilst
learning or practicing skills such as
fine motor. It is working really well.

Student Spotlight

Children of the Week

The children have worked
collaboratively to create their
Class Charters which are
based on the Unicef rights of
the child. Every classroom in
school has a charter signed by
children and staff to help us be
the best that we can be.

A huge well done to our children of
the week: Year 1: Milani and Hunter
Year 2: Leah and Rosie-Leigh
Year 3: Sophia and Koby
Year 4: Grace and Wynter
Year 5: Nyla and Hollie
Year 6: Kason and Junior
Ayman and Scarlet

UPCOMING EVENTS

Learn more about how we
teach phonics in school
and get practical tips to
support your children at
home

Phonics workshop
18th September

Y6 Viking workshop in
school

Y6 Viking day 

16th September

BUILDING RESILIENCE, AMBITION AND RESPECT



IMPORTANT REMINDER – Nut Products in School

Nut based products: We have a number of children in school who are severely allergic to all
types of nut. We ask that parents do not send nuts or nut-based products to school for

snacks, lunches or birthday treats. This includes chocolate nut spreads. 
This helps us to reduce the risk of contact for these children.

With regard to Birthday treats, we ask that all parents follow the guidelines below.
Birthday sweets/treats:

- must not contain nuts or be made in a factory with nuts
- must be unopened in their original packaging

- packaging must display the full list of ingredients
- must be dropped off at the school office before going down to class

We hope that this information has proven useful to you and, as always, if you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to ask at the office in school.

Thank you for your continued understanding and support on this very important matter.

Also please note: If your child is going on a school trip the same rules apply.


